The Virginia Department of Health will hold a public meeting on issues related to potential uranium mining and milling in Virginia.   The agenda will include:
1.  Presentation by VDH summarizing the comments and questions received to date by VDH regarding private wells and recreational water issues related to uranium mining and milling.
2. Presentation by DEQ on ground water, surface water and air quality issues related to uranium mining and milling.
3. Opportunity for public comments.
The meeting is open to the public and pre-registration is not required.  
Date and time:  September 17, 2012 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.
Location:  Old Dominion Agricultural Center
	     19783 US Highway 29 South
	     Chatham, VA  24531
